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Comments: I just learned of the surprising and upsetting Telephone Gap logging project being planned in the

Green Mountain National Forest. I was shocked that such a reckless project has even been considered, much

less moving toward implementation. It must be stopped!

It has disastrous negative impact on:

old growth forests-cutting 817 acres of only 2000 acres left? Unconscionable!

endangered species-false claims that Canada Lynx are not in the habitat? Inexcusable!

climate change-releasing almost a quarter million TONS of CO2? Devastating!

 

I hope you will see sense and halt this project!

 


